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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
REGENTS COMMUNICATION

ACTION REQUEST

Subject: Recommendations for Honorary Degrees

Action Requested: ~ Approval of Recommendations

The Committee on Honorary Degrees has recommended that honorary degrees be awarded to
the following individuals:

Lawrence Brilliant, Epidemiologist, physician, entrepreneur, author and activist;
Doctor of Humane Letters

Roger Ferguson, President and CEO of the Teachers Insurance Annuity Association
(TIAA); Doctor of Laws

Kenneth Fischer, Former President of the University Musical Society; Doctor of Fine
Arts

Hendrik Meijer, Executive Chairman of Meijer, Inc. and author; Doctor of Laws
Janet L. Yellen, Former Chair and Vice Chair of the Federal Reserve Board of

Governors and Professor Emerita of Business Administration, University of California,
Berkeley; Doctor of Laws

All of these individuals will receive their honorary degrees at Winter 2019 Commencement.

We now submit these recommendations for your approval.

Respectfully submitted:
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Mark S. Schlissel
President
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